
‭Monday 22nd January 2024‬

‭Year 11 Mock Results and Parents’ Evening‬
‭Dear Parent/Carer,‬

‭We would like to invite you to school on‬‭Thursday‬‭21st March 2024‬‭for our second Parents’‬
‭evening of the year. You will collect your child’s mock exam results and be able to discuss their‬
‭next steps for their upcoming GCSE examinations.‬

‭The evening will be hosted in our Sports Hall, and teachers will be available from‬‭4.30pm -‬
‭7pm (Last entry 6:30pm)‬‭. Please note that the only parking available is at the front of school‬
‭on a first come, first served basis. This will be held in the same way as our previous parents’‬
‭evening this year; an appointment system will not be in place, instead there will be a queue‬
‭system with a first come first served approach. Tables will be set out so teachers are in‬
‭alphabetical order and there is an area for parents to wait away from the teacher desks to‬
‭allow privacy. You will have a maximum of 5 minutes with each member of staff before‬
‭moving onto your next teacher.‬

‭As pupils are an important part of this conversation, we ask that they attend the evening. We‬
‭would like them to participate in the conversations so they have a clear insight into their‬
‭progress and are aware of their targets.‬

‭We are excited about the opportunity to meet with you in person and discuss your child's‬
‭progress. Once again, thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best‬
‭education for our young people.‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭G Warnock‬

‭Mr Warnock‬

‭Headteacher‬


